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Kellett, Leslie

From: cityclerk
Subject: Queensway corridor 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Peter Hempsall <trimworkscarp@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2022 12:30 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Queensway corridor  
 
To whom it may concern, 
Good day. I am homeowner and resident living on the Queensway corridor. It takes a special dedication to live in this 
area, an optimistic attitude and a faith that all will be good, like being optimistic for our downtown. 
 A number of years ago the RCMP held a town hall meeting regarding the corridor and its issues and since then 
there have been some improvements. Although, still disappointing to seeing hookers continuing to being picked up 
and dropped off on routes kids take to and from school, but still better. I’d be interested to know what the RCMP 
reaction would be to a liquor store at the proposed location on Queensway. My reaction is not favourable and I’m 
hopeful saner heads will prevail. 
Thank you for your time, 
Peter Hempsall. 
1731 Juniper St. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


